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Dear <<Business Owner>>:

On behalf of everyone at the Arizona Suncats we would like to thank you for your very generous sponsorship and welcome you to our family.  You are now a huge part of helping each of our girls reach their dream of being accepted into college and paying for it through athletic and academic scholarships. 

As a part of your sponsorship the Arizona Suncats are committed to displaying company logo at www.arizonasuncats.com. 

Submit the following information to james.ellis@arizonasuncats.com:
· Logo file: I can take just about any type of file.  Your best bet is the cleanest image file you have.  The better quality images show up that much better both online and on our banner.
· If you would like your logo to redirect users to your website include the URL you would like to redirect them to. 
· Business message: If you have a message you would like us to include please let us know.
· Contact Information: We want to let you know how we are doing throughout the year and the girls want to send you a personal thank you.

Sponsorship funds must be made payable to Arizona Suncats.  If you choose not to pay online this letter can serve as your advertising/sponsorship receipt for tax reporting and deduction purposes.  Please send all checks to 20416 E. Appaloosa Dr. Queen Creek, AZ 85142.

Thank you again for your sponsorship.

Respectfully yours,
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]
 James Ellis ~ President
 Arizona Suncats Tax ID: 30-0844289
 623.696.6667
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